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WSC NEWS 
Upcoming Events 
 
Dress and 
Accessories Sale 
November 16th 
This event will take place at the 
Woodville arena during regular 
skating hours (4 pm-7 pm). This 
is an opportunity for current 
skaters to browse through some 
hand-me-down dresses to find 
something that may suit them.  

Bring-A-Friend Day 
November 23rd 
All CanSkaters are welcome to 
bring a friend on this night for 
them to both try out the sport 
of skating. 

Santa Claus Parade 
December 2nd 
This year our theme for the 
Christmas parade is ‘Light Up 
The Night’ (to mimic our 
infamous light number). We 
hope to see as many of our 
skaters there as possible. We 
will be walking, as well as 
pulling little ones on sleds and 
in wagons. 

Christmas Gala 
December 21st, 5pm-7pm 
This year the gala will include 
all of our skaters from 
CanSkate to Senior. More 
details will follow in the 
December newsletter. 

 

 

 
 

Welcome back! 
We’d like to take this opportunity to welcome new skaters and 
their families to the Woodville Skating Club, and to welcome 
back any returning ones! We’re excited to be entering our 49th 
year! The executive is busy planning fun events for our skaters 
to enjoy to try to make their time with the Woodville Skating 
Club the best possible. To keep up with these events, be sure to 
keep your eye out for these monthly newsletters. As well, we 
encourage all parents and guardians to join our Facebook group 
called ‘Woodville Skating Club’ for more frequent updates 
about competition results of our skaters, reminders about 
CanSkate spirit days and events, as well as updates regarding 
program status on those bad snowy days that can occur during 
our lovely Canadian winters. Please do not hesitate to contact 
any of our executive members with any questions or concerns 
you may have at any point throughout the season. 

Fundraising 
The Woodville Skating Club relies heavily on the profits 
resulting from the amazing fundraising efforts that our club 
members put forward. This year, we are selling Cash Calendar 
tickets, as well as boxes of World’s Finest Chocolate Covered 
almonds. Although it is not required for any CanSkate 
registrants to participate in fundraising, every bit of help is 
appreciated. If you are interested in helping out with these 
fundraisers this season, please contact Kirsten Argue to receive 
the proper supplies needed to get started.  
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WSC Clothing 
If any parents are interested in purchasing Woodville Skating Club 
apparel, the options are currently being investigated. More 
information will follow in the December newsletter. We do 
encourage you to voice your interest to Kirsten Argue to enable her 
to report back to the executive. 

 

Competitions 
Our intermediate and senior 
skaters are working hard 
preparing for the following 
competitions: 

Keswick Invitational 
Skate 
Keswick, ON 
Georgina Ice Palace 
November 24th – 26th  

Huronia Funskate 
Orillia, ON 
Rotary Arena 
December 16th & 17th  

Good luck to all skaters 
competing!  


